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PRESENTATION BY MICHAEL LATO REGARDING THE HUNDRED YEAR HOUSE PROJECT

Mr. Michael Lato provided a presentation regarding the Hundred Year House Project.

Mr. Lato discussed slides concerning the following topics:

· The background information on a Hundred Year House Project;

· The driving forces for affordable housing and related environmental impacts;

· The proposed solutions including, three-story triplexes, energy efficient heating and cooling systems
and built to last housing;

· His request to the City of Barrie for assistance with the Hundred Year Project, including a partnership
with the City Barrie;

· The increasing density of Barrie’s population in suburban areas;

· The anticipated rental growth as part of the City of Barrie’s Affordable Housing Strategy;

· How will Barrie benefit from the project;

· The Hundred Year House Project scope;

· How the project can contribute to the future;

· What the data gathering will determine;

· The targeted Sponsors; and

· A rendering of a sample house layout.

In closing, Mr. Lato provided some personal background on himself and why he has initiated this project.

Members of the Committee asked several questions to the presenter and received responses.
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